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From the Executive Council  

From the President  

Bud Macy  

A s this is the first newsletter of 2018, let me wish all our RASCC members Happy New Year! I expect this to be a very 
productive year for our organization, especially since it is an elec-
tion year for RASCC. I will be finishing my eighth and final year as 
president and I know that it is high time we transition to a younger 
generation of leaders.  
 
  Ideally, we would love to see multiple candidates for each of the 
positions of President, Vice President, Secretary, and Treasurer as 
well as the four At-Large positions. I encourage all of our newer 
members to take a leadership role and fill these vital positions and I 
hope to see your name on the ballot in July. 
 
  I am not trying to sway the election in any particular direction, but 
I couldnôt help but notice that RASCC has never had a female presidentéIôm just sayinôé 
 
  We will let you know when we decide on a date for our Spring Luncheon, but it will be in May 
so try to keep it open if you can. 

The executive council and planning committee meet on the first Friday of each month beginning 
at 9:30AM at the Cottage on the Ammermann Campus. These meetings are open to the member-
ship and you are welcome. If you want to attend you might want to confirm with one of us (see 
back page for contacts). 
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DR. ROBERT E. BURGE, JR. Dr. Robert E. Burge Jr. 92 died September 30, 2017, in Montpelier, 

VT. He was the son of Robert E Burge Sr. and Jean Stillie Burge. Bob graduated from Westport 

High School. He received his undergraduate and masters degrees in chemistry from the University 

of Illinois. He received an assistantship and taught chemistry at Cornell University while working 

on his doctorate. He later received his master's in business administration from the University of 

Houston. During World War II Bob was a member of the "86" Blackhawk Division and saw exten-

sive combat in Europe and also in the Far East and 9 months occupation in the Philippines. Bob 

was head scientist for Shell Chemical for a number of years and upon retirement started teaching 

at the Community Colleges in Long Island New York. Bob married Ruth O'Donnell while at Cor-

nell and they made their home in Long Island. Bob was preceded in death by his parents, wife and 

brother Bill. He is survived by brothers Joe of Kansas City and John of Leawood, KS. Funeral ar-

rangements are pending. 

Published in Kansas City Star on Oct. 11, 2017 

 

http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/university-of-illinois/?personid=186909854&affiliateID=1164
http://www.legacy.com/memorial-sites/university-of-illinois/?personid=186909854&affiliateID=1164
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One of the problems that our association has is identifying recent retirees. If you know anyone who 
has retired or is contemplating retiring from the College let them know about us. You can show 
them our newsletter or send them the website or let us know and we will contact them, 
 
We are here to serve the College and to help each other enjoy our retirement  through information 
and social events. The obligations are few and the benefits are many. 

Continued on page 4 

In 2008, William Powers published Shaping a Life: Reconstruct-
ing my First Thirty-Five Years. That book recounted his early 

life, including the ten years that he served as a Catholic priest in 
Brooklyn, New York. Middle Life continues the story, unwrap-
ping features of the life of a man who had made an abrupt change 

of direction. That ñmiddleò life included marriage, family, and a 
new career. Readers will be able to identify with the joys, set-
backs, and challenges of the author. Much of his naivet® and 

many of the tensions and missteps related might be attributed to 
his earlier clerical life. On the other hand, he derives strength and 
direction from the faith and discipline which that life had fostered 

and which has continued to have an impact on his life. 
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To see Howardôs work go to http://howardstevensphoto.com/ 

Howard Stevensô 
Photography Exhibit 
at the North Shore 
Public Library  
 
November 5, 2017  
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Donôt let this be your last issue of the RASCC newsletter. All those who have not paid their 2017 
RASCC dues will have their address removed from the mailing list before the next issue of the 
RASCC newsletter is published and the mailing of the 2017 RASCC membership Directory. Only 
members in good standing will be listed in the 2017 directory. If you are not sure if you have paid 
your 2017 dues contact Pete Herron at rasccpeter@optonline.net. You can obtain a 2017 RASCC 
membership form by going to the bottom of the Home page of the RASCC website, www.rascc.org. 
Mail your completed membership form along with your $30 dues check made out to SCCC Founda-
tion to Pete Herron, 98 Rocky Point Landing Road, Rocky Point, NY 11778. 

The Selden Bio Department (1995) 
 

 Send us any College pictures that you would like to share with fellow retirees. 

mailto:rasccpeter@optonline.net
http://www.rascc.org


http://

www.rascc.org/  
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On Wed December 6 we had our  
SCCC Retirees annual holiday party 
at The Villa Sorrento in St. James. 
 

http://www.rascc.org/
http://www.rascc.org/

